
Dr. Duncan Wigg, GSEP/Psychology, has received two grants in the past year for the  

Pepperdine University Mental Health Collaborative (PUMHC). PUMHC has, since     

September 2008, been providing mental health counseling services to homeless indi-

viduals, couples and families in residence at the Village of Hope, a 192-bed transi-

tional living facility located in Tustin, CA and operated by the Orange County Rescue 

Mission.  The first grant was from the Healthcare Foundation for Orange county to as-

sist with providing clinical supervision to students.  The second grant was from the 

Orange County Community Foundation and a donor advised foundation that wishes to 

remain anonymous.  The gift provided complete furnishings for the four counseling 

rooms.  PUMHC has a strong commitment to creating an attractive, comfortable and 

welcoming counseling environment for the residents of the Village of Hope. The 

PUMHC is currently providing over 2,150 mental health counseling sessions per year, 

assisting the homeless in overcoming the profound mental health problems that sig-

nificantly compromise their efforts towards self-sufficiency. 

Featured Grant Recipient:  Dr. Duncan Wigg 

Amy Adams   Target       Career Center 
Jody Brightman  Conrad N. Hilton Foundation    Summer Internship Program  
Dr. Ken Canfield  Windgate Foundation     Family Initiative 
Dr. Robert de Mayo  Henry L. Guenther Foundation    Mental Health Supervision Time 
Dr. Michael Feltner- The Ahmanson Foundation    Science Equipment 
Dr. Levon Goukasian Equipment, Leasing & Finance Foundation  Research on Securitization 
Dr. Ted McAllister  Earhart Foundation     A Sense of Place Conference 
Dr. Ted McAllister Hagopian Family Foundation    A Sense of Place Conference 
Pete  Peterson  James Irvine Foundation    Davenport Institute 
Mark Roosa,  Fritz B. Burns Foundation    Library Project  
Dr. Duncan Wigg  George Hoag Family Foundation   Village of Hope Project 

September/October Corporate & Foundation Grants Submitted: 

For more information about available grant opportunities and how we can help you with your projects 

please contact the Corporate and Foundations Relations Staff: 

 
Sheila King, Director   (310) 506-4151 Sheila.King@Pepperdine.edu 

Suzanne Lazear, Grants Officer (310) 506-7223 Suzanne.Lazear@Pepperdine.edu 

Corporate and  

Foundation  

Relations News 

 
September/October 2010 

Recent Corporate & Foundation Grant Awards 
Dr. Michael Feltner  Kenneth T. and Eileen L. Norris Foundation  Norris Scholars program 


